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Notification

Ministry of the Health would like to emphasize on the importance of complying to
COVID-19 preventive measures at the flu clinics and sample collection areas.

Since the country is going through the active outbreak of COVID-19 in the capital as
well as in few districts, it is imperative for every individual to take the following
precautionary measures and safety protocols deligently and mandatorily:

e Wearing of facemask.

e Maintain physical distance between the clients and staff,
e Use of Druk Trace App,
e Frequent handwashing.

Therefore, all are requested to comply with this notification with immediate
effect:

(Dethen Wanggo)
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